

10th January 2020

Dear Year 6 Pupils and Parents,

We would like to invite the Year 6 Pupils to take part in our Spring Term reading challenge! Everytime you read at home, an adult that you have read with will need to help you fill in your reading record as a way of documenting your reading achievements. Alternatively, you can have a note from your adult stating what you have read and when. A year 6 reader reads a variety of texts, which involve different genres of books, history articles, scientific explanations, manuals, poetry and other age appropriate texts. If you are not sure what to read, please ask me (Miss Kasomo) or Mrs Elliott for advice or take a look at the attached recommended reading record. Make sure to pick something that you enjoy. In order to keep you reading, the range of rewards are as follows:

Number of entries in reading record	Reward
10	A reading sticker
15	A free rubber
20	A stretchy toy
25	A bendy pencil
30	A bookmark
35	Free takeaway lunch

Happy Reading!

Míss Kasomo

Miss Kasomo



